
 

 

CSSD                                                                                6th April 2022 

 
Hi Everyone, 
 
Next week is officially the end of term one, but …. 
 

When I closed the dance school due to covid in my family,  the intention was to 

replace these classes in the school holidays.  However, I am concerned that for 

some classes, to go through all the holidays, would not be beneficial to the students 

(especially the younger ones) who need a holiday break so with that in mind, this is 

the plan: 

Classes held on Monday to Wednesday – 1 Class Owed                                     

No classes the first week of school holidays                                                                                                                                  

Classes to be held  25th to 27th April** 

Classes held on Thursday to Friday – 2 Classes Owed                                        

No classes the first week of school holidays                                                                                                                        

Classes to be held  28th to 29th April**                                                                     

Other class will be at a later date (closer to the exams) 

**There will be some classes who don’t need this holiday lesson and will receive an 

email confirming.  

So,  to clarify – No dancing in first week of holidays but classes as per Term 1 

timetable in the second week (unless email received). 

Unfortunately, classes have been very disruptive and exam syllabus work is not 

cemented in brains as much as normal at this time of year.  I will be checking in with 

all classes and if we think there is anyone not ready for exams then I will contact 

you.   
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A Heads Up - Term 2 will see a slightly different timetable on a Wednesday and 

Thursday as we need to ensure all dancers (i.e.  those who currently learn at Tui 

Glen) get use of the studio as we prepare for the exam.  

Thank you to all those who have paid their exam fees.  All APDA exams have now 

been registered.  A friendly reminder that NZAMD exam fees payment is due by the 

15th May. 

Lastly, I am sure this will make some of you SMILE, next week is “BRING A 

PARENT (or other)” to watch week.  I know it has been tough for some not being 

able to watch class but the children have really benefited from this and it will 

continue until the exams, so come along next week and see how your dancer(s) 

have grown. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Have a happy Easter everyone, Caroline & Team 

 

 


